
Public Display of Instructional Materials 

FOSS Link 
 

 

The school board is reviewing the Full Option Science 

System (FOSS) instructional materials for the Middle 

School science course. The final decision about the 

proposed adoption of these materials will be made during 

the June 21, 2023, board meeting. 

 

If you are interested in reviewing the materials, go to this 

link -  

 

https://thinklink.schoolspecialty.com/login 

Select Log In with ThinkLink 

Organization Type=Trial User 

Username=TTUSDREVIEWER 

Password=23TTUSDreviewer% 

 

 

Please email your comments and questions about the 

proposed instructional materials to Julia Worster at 

jworster@ttusd.org 

 

 
 

https://thinklink.schoolspecialty.com/login

